
Final December 12, 2015 Minutes  
for Weare Planning Board Site Walk  

@ 278 Maplewold Dr, Weare NH 
 
Attendees:  Craig Francisco (Chairman), Chuck Bolton, Bruce Fillmore, John Vanloendersloot 
(Alternate), Danielle Eriksen (Lot 119 & 119.3), Mike Walton (Lot 119.1) 
 
Site Walk began 0800.  Spoke with land owners of 119 and 119.1.  Discussed the property and existing 
driveway.  Discussed an email from Tim Redmond (Road Agent) regarding runoff from driveway to 
Maplewold.  Viewed existing ditch plan dated Auguust 2007.  Viewed existing structures on 119.1 and 
viewed where the driveway meets the road. 
 
No decisions were made at this time.  Site Walk concluded 0850. 
 
John Vanloendersloot 
 
 


